
 

 

OLYMPUS-CORE NATIONAL ENDOSCOPY FELLOWSHIP 2013 

 

Applications are invited from researchers with a track record of MD/PhD supervision for a two/three 

year fellowship project that addresses an important clinical question via gastrointestinal endoscopy. 

The aim is to attract applications for high quality research projects on a range of subjects that could 

be explored via gastrointestinal endoscopy. The proposal must demonstrate how the project will 

have a practical application.   

 

Preference will be given to projects that are collaborative, that affect a significant patient population 

and that are not dependent on a particular technology.  We welcome ideas on different forms of 

collaboration, for example working with other units, specialties, academic departments or 

community based healthcare providers.  

 

The fellow appointed to work on the project must register for a MD or PhD degree. The applicant(s) 

must demonstrate appropriate experience of MD/PhD supervision.  The successful applicant(s) will 

be expected to appoint a research fellow within three months of the award and to make regular 

reports on progress to the BSG Endoscopy Research Group. The research fellow will be required to 

prepare annual reports of progress to Core and present results of the research at Core meetings and 

to produce publications from the project.   

 

The grant will be up to £60,000 per annum with the main cost being the salary of the researcher. 

Any remaining funds may be used for registration fees for a higher degree. 

 

It is expected that the project will start within 12 months of the award being made. Interviews will 

be held on 25
th

 March 2013. 

 

The deadline for applications is 5pm on Wednesday 16
th

 January 2013. 

 

For further information please contact Alice Kington on 020 7563 9994 or at 

research@corecharity.org.uk.   

 

Download an application form and guidance notes here 

http://www.corecharity.org.uk/research/looking-for-funding 

 

 


